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Update to Students: 4/20/2020

Happy Monday!

We have a few important announcements and updates we want to make sure you are aware of. Read
all the way to the bottom — this is important stuff!

Recruiting for ASFRC Student Government and Student Ambassador positions is going on this week!
There is an informational meeting via Zoom today at 4pm! See the FRC app for login details.
Complete a Ballot Statement for Student Government HERE. Elections will run through student email
April 28 - 30.

Earth Day is Wednesday — check out the Biggest Little Farm Live Stream. Click HERE for more info on
Earth Day activities!

Denim Day is Wednesday, April 29. Millions of people across the world will wear jeans with a purpose,
to support survivors and educate themselves about all forms of sexual violence. Get involved! Send a

picture of yourself wearing denim and a statement to support the cause to Emily ewaldrop@frc.edu by
Monday, April 20, and your photo will be put in a collage and shared on FRC Social Media and the App.

As a reminder, Nick Maez, our Mental Health and Wellness Counselor is available and we have 10
more days of access to the WellConnect confidential services. See attachment for more information.

We also want to highlight the great online learning resources that the California Community College
Chancellor’s Office has put together. This page even included information about low cost and free
internet access (at the bottom). Check it out HERE!

In addition, the FRC Instructional Resource Center is now ONLINE with a variety of ways to help you!

If you are a 2020 graduate — another email with more information will be coming soon. We are making
plans to recognize and celebrate each of you!

Last, you may recall that Assembly Bill 1504 was signed into law in January requiring that community
colleges collect a S2 Representation Fee at the time of registration. Half supports the Student Senate of
the California Community Colleges and the other half stays at FRC for Student Government

activities and efforts. If you have registered for summer or fall classes, you may have noticed this fee on
your account. You may opt out of this fee if you wish. Login to your MyFRC for more info!

Have a great week, and if you have sunshine in your forecast, try to get out for some walks. Please do
not hesitate to reach out if you have questions or concerns.
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